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Taemane  

 

Staff of Jobedi discovered that there is a new male on the block when we caught a 6 

year old male on the 10th January 2008. A company called Winterstone sponsored his 

collar and named him Taemane "Diamand" and he was released back onto Jobedi on the 

2nd February 2008. He roams the whole of Jobedi and has made the southern part of 

the reserve his territory as well as many of the neighbouring farms. On the 13th June 

2009 Taemane was caught again on a neighbouring farm and it was discovered that he 

needed two root canal treatments on his left top and bottom canine. He received the 

root-canal treatment on the 2nd July 2009 at Onderstepoort from dr. Gerhard 

Steenkamp. We released Taemane on the 10th August 2009 without a collar in the same 

area where he was caught for the 2nd time.  
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